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Kaiser Foundation Hospital License No, 53-05379.01

Department of Radiology
1697 Ala Moana Boulevard
Honolulu, Hawaii 96815

Attention: Karen Oshiro
Administrative Assistant

Gentlemen:
Thank you for your letter dated February 4, 1983 informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct ftems which we brought to your attention
in our letter dated January 19, 1983, Your corrective actfons will be
verified during our next inspection.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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H. E. Book, Chief
Radiological Safety Branch

bcc: RSB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Distributed by RV:
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